


2. A special meal the first day we are open at our new location. As during the pandemic, all our
meals are take-away and are served primarily by staff.
 
Can you take a few moments and let me know if you are able to provide a financial donation
towards the meal and/or items for the gift bags? I realize a financial ask would most likely need to
go to your board. We would recognize all sponsors on social media.  We would also welcome any
other ideas you have!
 
Thanks again, Andrea
 
P.S. If you haven’t seen already, here’s a short video of the Day Centre during the pandemic. We’ve
been open every day, increased our hours and number of meals to meet increased
need.https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1dHrZqUVjUw&t=8s
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